
 

331 S. Cooper Rd.   Gilbert, AZ 85233        480-892-9166       www.gilbertpreschool.com 

       FUMC of Gilbert Preschool 

2
0
1
7

 

   Important Dates             
 

July 15th—First Tuition Payment Due 

 

August 2nd—Open House! 

5-6pm   Mrs. Green, Mrs. Dare, Mrs. Pinti 

6-7pm   Mrs. Marlinga, Mrs. Slater 

August 7th and 8th—First Days of School 
School begins at 9am!  

3s classes 9-11:30am 

PreK classes 9-12pm 

August 14th or 17th—First Parent Tot 

August 16th or 17th—First Lunch Bunch     

for PreK, sign up at Open House! 
 

Please remember that we need to receive the 

first tuition payment on or before July 15th.  It 

can be paid online.  Check or cash can be left in 

the church office.  Please label payments left in 

the office with your student’s name.  Thank you! 

       Missions                  
We’ll let you know about our monthly mission project 

or collection.  Our mission collections benefit the local 

community.  In August , we’ll collect peanut butter and 

jelly for back to school lunches. This is a great way for 

the whole family to lend a helping hand! 

 

Welcome! 
We’re so excited to welcome you to the FUMC of 

Gilbert Preschool!  Your child will make new friends, 

learn age appropriate academics and learn about God’s 

love!  Our themes for the fall will be: Welcome to 

School, Creation, Noah’s Ark, Thankful for Fall, and 

Christmas, Jesus’ Birthday!  

Communication is extremely important as we partner 

along side each other  to teach these precious 

preschoolers.  Your child’s teacher has a welcome letter 

included in this packet, and she will email a weekly 

newsletter once school begins.  Each month, you’ll also 

receive a school newsletter that will include important 

dates as well as suggested activities that will enhance 

the curriculum. Please read the updated school 

calendar included in this packet as some dates have 

changed.  Don’t hesitate to stop by the preschool office, 

call, or email with any questions!    

We’re so blessed to be working with you and              

your child this year!  
 

 Lora Norris, Administrative Director 

Adrienne Mesa, Educational Director   
 

 

This is the day the LORD has made; let us rejoice 
and be glad in it! Psalm 118:24 

 

Open House  -  August 2nd 

 Meet your teacher! 

 See your classroom! 

 Meet new friends! 

 Buy a school t-shirt! 

 PreK, sign up for 

Lunch Bunch 

 Buy a school t-shirt! 

 Bring birth certificate 

and immunization 

records if needed 

 Bring a change of 

clothes to leave at 

school 

 Meet our awesome 

Preschool Staff ! 
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